
Labor Day Celebrated on Monday, September 4, 2023

Offices and school classes of the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities will be closed on Monday, September 4,
2023 for Labor Day. All offices and classes at early childhood and
school programs of the Franklin County Board of Developmental
Disabilities will resume on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.
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